
ARGYLL & BUTE COUNCIL COUNCIL

CUSTOMER SERVICES 27 JUNE 2019

EXTRACT OF MINUTE OF POLICY AND RESOURCES COMMITTEE HELD ON 
16 MAY 2019

* COUNCIL OPERATED FERRIES - POTENTIAL TRANSFER TO TRANSPORT 
SCOTLAND 

Consideration was given to a report that detailed the work carried out to date with a view 
to transferring subsidised ferry services currently operated by the Council to Transport 
Scotland.

Decision

The Policy and Resources Committee –

1. Agreed that the Council continue to pursue the transfer of ferries to Transport 
Scotland.

2. Agreed that the transfer should be on the basis of ‘no transfer of revenue funding’.

3. Referred the decision of the Committee to the Council for endorsement.

(Reference:  Report by Executive Director – Development and Infrastructure Services 
dated May 2019, submitted)


